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Date: 25/4/25  

  

    Gospel Value: Peace    Catholic Virtue: Hope 

Dear Parents and carers  

 

We hope you had a good Easter and it has been pleasing to see how the children have 

returned to school with a positive attitude and willingness to learn. We were lucky enough 

to take part in a Year 4 led Mass this week, where not only did we get to reflect on the 

Easter message and the resurrection of Jesus, but also spend some time thinking about 

the late Pope and the part he played in enriching our lives through his words and actions. 

Looking forward we have a short though action packed half term ahead of us. We are 

currently finalising details of our class trip to the Nothe Fort (this ties in perfectly with a 

great deal of our learning coming up) and will provide you with all necessary information as 

soon as we have everything confirmed. The children are currently constructing facsimile 

gas mask cases in Art and with this letter you should find some examples of evacuee 

costumes; something that the children might like to copy when we go on our trip. Again 

though, further details will be provided as soon as we have them. 

 

Miss Rook & Mr Trevett  

 

Reminders:  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for their PE days. The days 

for year 5 are Wednesday and Friday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we 

do with your child.  

3. To facilitate a change in the class spelling tests, new spellings will still be given 

out on Friday but the test will now take place on the following Thursday. 

4. RHE lessons continue this term. We will add details of lessons periodically. 

Should you want to look any further into the material covered then please 

explore the link: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ Username: 

st-augustines-dt4 Password: afternoon-tea  

         If you feel that your child will struggle with any of the content, please email  

         the office.  
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 Home Learning 

Tasks 

  

 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings/Phonics  

Please read at least 5 times over the 

week with your child. By year 5, some 

children are fabulous readers and can 

enjoy a book independently. If your child 

reads by themselves, they can record in 

the Reading Record as well. At the end 

of each book please use the login at the 

back of the Reading Record to take the 

AR Quiz (at home) before changing your 

book the next day.   

Please complete at 

least 15 minutes 

of TTRS twice a 

week.   

Learn your spellings and use 

each word in a sentence.  
  

We are trialling using the 

Chromebooks during our 

spelling tests and due to 

availability we will be holding 

our tests on a Thursday rather 

than a Friday going forward.   

  

Spelling pattern for week beginning 28/4/2025 

Words containing letter string ‘ough’ 
 

plough  

bough  

drought  

brought  

bought  

wrought  

thought  

ought  

borough  

thorough 

 

plough  

bough  

drought  

brought  

bought  

wrought  

 

 

 


